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403 Federal Building, 
Vancouver 2, B.C.

July 7, 1955.

hr. J.V. Boys,
Indian Superintendent, 
r.O. Box 396,
Duncan, B.C.

<x>
Dear Sir: 1

Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of 
July 5, 1955, with regard to the arrangements to be made 
for the forthcoming conference between senior officials of 
this Department and Indian delegates from the five Agencies 
located on the lower mainland coast and on Vancouver Island.
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—• HI nO HI0«TÎrfith regard to hotel reservations for yourself,

I re rret that the Hotels Georgia, Vancouver, and Devonshire 
were booked solid for the period desired. I did, however, 
reserve for you a double room, without bath, at. the Grosvenor 
Hotel for the nights of July 19, 20, and 21 inclusive. This 
was all that was available, but 1 have asked the hotel to 
change this to a room with bath if any other reservations are 
cancelled. The management requests that you check in before 
9.00 p.m. on July 19th or else send them a deposit to hold 
the room for you. Rat s, 44.00 per day. I have, in addition, 
reserved for the eight Indian delegates from your Agency, two 
rooms at the 3t. Francis Hotel (opposite the C.P. Railway 
Station), and 6 rooms at tne Niagara Hotel, on Fender just 
east of Richarde. As I do not know who your delegates are to 
be, I have reserved these rooms in the name of the Department 
of Indian Affairs, and will leave it to you to billet your 
eight members as you see fit.
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Indian Superintendent
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